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ED-RED EQUITY AD HOC COMMITTEE MEETING   
 

October 14th, 2020 
12-1:30pm 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7869137926?pwd=bEozZDYzU0Y4dU5oa2VFRHlpMS8rUT09 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Welcome  

II. Report out on Subcommittee Meetings  

A. Student Data Subcommittee  

B. Curriculum Subcommittee 

C. BIPOC Candidates, HR, and PD 

D. School Resource Officers 

III.  ED-RED Member Feature: Forecast 5 and Barrington Unit School District 220 

Forecast5 is a leader in data-analytics software that provides "advanced yet easy to use data" that 

supports the needs of the public sector. They are working with ED-RED member districts, as well as 

districts across the state and nation, to take data that is already being collected and using it to identify 

various equity gaps to inform programming and policy decisions.  Specifically for K-12, Forecast5 will 

share how they partnered with some of these districts to leverage data to identify staffing inequities, 

support peer comparisons across all areas of K-12 data as well as to make strategic decisions to 

optimize all student outcomes utilizing detailed student data. 

IV. Featured Presentation: Nicki Bazer, Franczek P.C.  

Nicki Bazer of Franczek will speak to First Amendment issues as they relate to 

Districts/teachers/students expressing and discussing present-day issues related to equity. 

V. Closing and next steps  

 

Equity Ad Hoc Committee Upcoming Meetings Dates 
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November 4th, 12-1:30 pm via Zoom 

December 9th, 12-1:30 pm via Zoom 
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